Minutes 4/4/2006

-We still have a few spots open for Bjorklunden (next weekend, April 14-16th), so if you're interested in going, send me an email or talk to me or Kristin ASAP.

- we discussed having one potluck this term as opposed to two. SLA has talked about doing an organic barbecue in May, and we were hoping to collaborate with them. This would take the place of a second potluck. 

-movie this term will be on May 20th at 9:30p.m and we will most likely be showing "Eating" 
http://www.the-human-race.com/pages/eating.htm

- Pamela Rice will be giving a presentation this term, we still have to finalize the date, but most likely it will be the week after reading period. She wrote a pamphlet entitle "101 Reasons Why I'm Vegetarian" and she is a member of the VivaVegie society. http://www.vivavegie.org/101book/

- we also discussed doing something in protest of the current practice of vivisection 
(dissection/experimentation on LIVING animals) in our science labs. we hope to find out more about what actually  takes place, and raise campus awareness of these methods.

That's all, have a great week, and hope to see you at the next meeting, 

Dom
